
ASANSOL GIRLS' COLLEGE 

&FINAL NOTICE FOR REFUND OF ADMISSION CANCELLATION FEES 
THROUGH ONLINE ONLY 

In spite of the notice of the college for refund of fees due to Cancellation of 

their admission fees through on line only it has found that some students did not 

received their refund money within due dates & are coming for refund according 
to their convenience which is not possible for the college to refund their fees. 

Hence this is the last notice for refund of their admission cancellation fees 
from 06/06/2022 to 11/06/2022 failing which no claim will be entertain in any 
circumstances. Student have to come for receiving cheque of refund of money. 
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